
NEWS
DECEMBER 2023

Welcome to our 
Xmas newsletter

In this edition, we bring you 
good news at the end of 
what’s been another 
challenging year.  We look 
forward to working with 
you to put our new funds 
into action.
How do we help?
Home & Dry recognise the 
difficulties young, disadvantaged 
people face, when trying to 
secure safe, independent 
accommodation; specifically 
those that can afford to pay 
rent, but can’t fund a deposit. 

On the recommendation of 
our Partners, we can swiftly 
come to the help of these 
youngsters, by funding their 
deposit with a Home & Dry 
Starter Grant.

What can you 
do?
If you know a 
Nottinghamshire 
youngster aged between 
16 to 25, doing their 
best to get back on 
their feet, but struggling 
to fund a rent deposit, 
we’d like to hear from 
you.
Alternatively, if you just want to 
learn more, or explore how we 
might work together;  please 
email us at: 

help@homeanddry.org 

See our story

www.homeanddry.org

  

The perfect 
Christmas gift

Home & Dry are delighted to have received a timely 
grant from The Jones 1986 Charitable Trust, enabling 
us to fund a further ten of our Starter Grants.
To receive this kind of a grant from an independent charitable 
organisation, is a considerable endorsement of everything Home & 
Dry has achieved to date; and of all that we hope to do in the 
future. As we near 2024, this grant ensures we can continue to help 
young people take that step to achieve true independence, with a 
place they can call home. And equally importantly, provide them 
with a sound platform from which they can continue to fulfil their 
personal ambitions.

As always, we’d like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you 
to our very special Partners.You enable everything we do and 
without you, none of this would be possible, We look forward to 
working with you to put our new funding to use. It’s worth 
remembering that when we have funds available, we are able to 
move quickly, often making the difference between young people 
securing their home, or missing out. We’re here to help.

Here’s to a brighter 2024. Have a good Christmas!
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